
Mine Action Update for April 2024
UNMHA recorded 4 explosive ordnance (EO) related incidents, resulting in a total of 6 civilian casualties in the Al-Hali, Al-
Marawi’ah and Bayt Al Faqih districts of the Hudaydah Governorate. Four of these casualties were children, comprising 3 injuries 
and 1 death.

Mine Action Activities
The UNMHA Mine Action team continued to engage with local authorities in 
Hudaydah, Sana'a and Aden as well as with the UN Resident Coordinator’s  
Office, United Nations country team, international NGOs and other 
international partners. The team provided coordination and technical support, 
including advocacy, through 17 dedicated activities. These activities included 
organizing events to commemorate International Mine Awareness Day on 4 
April and participating in the 27th International Meeting of Mine Action 
National Directors and United Nations Advisers (NDM-UN27) in Geneva, where 
the team supported the Yemeni delegation and advocated for immediate 
assistance by the international community.
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85 Incidents
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(69 injured/52 killed)

Four out of 10 casualties 
were women and children

Pictures: Left to right. International Mine Awareness Day in 
Mokha, Hudaydah and Aden; and the 27th National 
Directors Meeting in Geneva.

Note: numbers in this document are as reported by multiple sources and have not been independently verified by UNMHA.

(Cumulative since 1 May 2023)
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